
	
  

24th October 2016 
 
ICCM National Office 
City of London Cemetry 
Aldersbrook Road 
Manor Park 
London 
E12 5DQ 
 
Dear Tim, 
 
On behalf of Weston Park Cancer Charity I would like to thank you for your generous donation of £4,337.00 in 
lieu of the of the Institute of Cemetery and Crematorium Management scheme. We would also like to thank 
Kathryn Rodgers for kindly nominated us for the donation from the scheme. 
 
Over the past 22 years, thanks to people like you, Weston Park Cancer Charity has made a huge difference to 
the comfort and care of local cancer patients and has made significant contributions to the international fight 
against cancer. We remain absolutely committed to continuing and extending this valuable work. 
 
It’s an exciting time at Weston Park Cancer Charity as we’ve recently launched a new 5 year plan which sets 
out how we’re going to help more and more cancer patients in the future, both at Weston Park Hospital itself 
and also supporting projects that benefit cancer patients in their own communities.  
 
Your donation will enable us to continue to invest in pioneering cancer research taking place locally and to 
improve the services and support available for cancer patients and their families. Thanks to you we can work in 
partnership with others to ensure local people have access to the very best in cancer care and to make sure 
that more families in our area stay together for longer. 
 
Thank you once again for supporting our important cause and helping to create a better life for people and their 
families who are living with cancer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tina 
 
Tina Harrison 
Deputy Director 
	
  


